7% January 2025 DREAM, BELIEVE,
ACHIEVE, TOGETHER
Dear KS1 parents,

I am pleased to inform you we have booked a KS1 trip to ‘We The Curious’ on Wednesday 22" January 2025;
we are looking forward to exploring, becoming scientists for the day and enjoying some workshops.

The cost of this trip per child is as follows: £13.34
This amount is payable by parent pay and will need to be paid by Monday 21¢ January 2025.

Your child will need to be in full school uniform for this trip, bring along a packed lunch, water bottle and have a
coat to cater for all weathers. This will need to be in a small bag that the child can carry themselves.

For this trip we are looking for some parent support, so therefore if you are able to attend for the day and supervise
a group of children, please do contact Mrs Haskins/Miss Seddon via class dojo or via the school office.

Thank you to the PTA who are covering the cost of the coach for us.
Many Thanks,

Kaylee Haskins and Victoria Seddon

KS1 classroom teachers
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